
  

   

 CUSHMAN & WAKEFIELD 1 

 

 

 
Good Evening: 
  
On April 17, 2020, the City and County of San Francisco Department of Public Health issued Order No. C19-12, which 
requires that members of the public and essential workers wear Face Coverings while inside of Essential Businesses and 
facilities engaged in Minimum Basic Operations, providing Essential Infrastructure, and providing Essential Government 
Functions.  The required Facial Coverings may be simple do-it-yourself coverings as further described in the Order 
located at: 
 
https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/files/OrderNoC19-12-RequiringFaceCovering-04172020.pdf 
 

 
This order went into effect at 11:59 p.m. on Friday, April 17, 2020. 
 
Per the April 17, 2020 San Francisco Department of Public Health Order: 
 

▪ Essential Businesses and entities with workers engaged in Essential Infrastructure Work, Minimum Basic 
Operations, or Essential Governmental Functions who continue to operate at the Bay Area Metro Center must 
require their employees and contractors to wear a Face Covering at the workplace when interacting with the 
public, when working in or walking through common areas, and in any room or enclosed area when other people 
are present. 
 

▪ Personnel, contractors and visitors who need to enter the Bay Area Metro Center will be reminded by building 
security of the requirement that they wear a Face Covering while inside the building.  The Bay Area Metro 
Center will take all reasonable steps to prohibit anyone who is not wearing a Face Covering from entering and 
must not serve that person if those efforts are unsuccessful and seek to remove that person. 

 
For additional details on face coverings, please refer to the below link: 

 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html 
  
 
For immediate assistance, please contact the security rover at (628) 220-2090. For any other questions or concerns, 
please contact the Property Management Office at (628) 220-2080 or via e-mail at 375BealeSt@cushwake.com.  
  
We thank you for your attention to this matter.  
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